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When does the New Fire Hall Open?

With the apparent completion of the new fire hall exterior, the HIFR team and Hornby Island community 
are eager to know when the building is expected to open. The construction of the new fire hall is complete 
with these remaining tasks to be accomplished:

	 • Final review of mechanical and electrical Systems
	 • Completion of contractor building and site deficiencies*
	 • Final consultant reviews
	 • Completion of installation of benches, lockers, and counters
	 • Transition from existing fire hall to new fire hall
 
* Deficiencies are in the areas of painting, weather stripping, and loose door handles. 

Another matter that was identified through the inspection process was that the exterior apparatus bay walls 
were found to have a condensation issue. This matter was reviewed by an independent engineering firm 
whose recommendations are being implemented to correct the matter. This challenge is not expected to 
impact the HIFR move to the new hall.

The fire hall development team is targeting a Public Open House near the end of June or early July. Come 
out and see the new fire hall and meet Chief Doug Chinnery and the HIFR team.
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